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Mr. B Gorman,

A/ Staff Officer,

South Dublin County Council,
County Hall,

Town Centre,

Tallaght,

Dublin 24

19 December 2008
Dear Mr. Gorman,

Mary Hanafin, T.D., Minister for Social and Family Affairs has asked me to
acknowledge receipt of your letter, which was forwarded to her by An Taoiseach,
Brian Cowen, T.D., regarding a motion passed by South Dublin County Council
concerning the National Carers’ Strategy. Please accept my apology for the delay in
responding.

The Minister was pleased to launch the ‘Listening to Carers’ report produced by the
Carers Association in partnership with Caring for Carers Ireland and Care Alliance on
30th of June this year. The issues raised in this report are currently being considered
as part of the development of the strategy.

The Inter-Departmental Working Group which is chaired by the Department of An
Taoiseach is currently working on bringing the carers strategy to completion.

Yours sincerely

Caitriona O’ Connor
Planning Unit





